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SDQ is staying on top of the latest information regarding COVID-19. 
 
 
SDQ's top priority is to keep our customers clean 24/7. SDQ also wants our customers 
to stay healthy!  SDQ uses disinfectants that are helpful in combating Coronavirus 
Disease (COVID-19) as well as the flu. Prioritization during virus outbreaks should be 
given to commonly touched surfaces. SDQ is making sure that our teams are 
disinfecting touchpoints, like countertops, door knobs, handles, etc. Consistent cleaning 
is one of the key components to COVID-19 and other flu virus prevention and control.   
   
Employees can do their part by washing their hands with soap and water, and by wiping 
down keyboards, mouse pads and phones. Most importantly, employees should always 
stay home when they are ill.    
 
If you would like a quote on deep cleaning your building or a specific area in your 
building please contact us at 952-929-5263 
 
Please refer to the following websites for the most updated information regarding 
COVID-19.  
 
Link to CDC: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html  
 
Link to WHO: 
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 
 
Link to MN Department of Health:  
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/index.html 
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